
Ministry of Justice statement in fee-
paid judicial litigation: September
2020

This update to the Employment Tribunal provides a further progress report on
interim payments in lieu of pension for eligible retired claimants in respect
of their pre 7 April 2000 service. It also addresses the fee rates used in
calculating interim payments and explains what we are doing to improve the
information that is provided to retirees.
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